COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO

MYRTLE TRACE BOD

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2022

Joe Martin will be joining the Website staff and will undergo training for
this position. He replaces Theresa Oberg and we’d like to thank
Theresa for her service to the community.

The MT greeters met with two new residents in September 2022 —
Debbie and Bob Gouveia, 206 Butternut Circle on September 16 and
Amy Zbel, 104 Hickory on September 19.

Deadline for items for the November News and Views — Friday,
10/21/2022

Delivery of November News and Views — Saturday, 10/29/2022
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